film

August 4, 1993

Margrett Kelley, Special Assistant Cherokee Nation of Oklahoma P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, Okla., 74465

Dear Mrs. Kelley,

First, let me thank you for your time and hospitality in my visit of June of this year. I enjoyed talking with you and the tour of the Keeler complex only served to increase my pride in the tribe I call my own.

I received your letter of July 30 regarding Marvin C. "Little Pony" Lincoln. I have spoken with our adult outreach coordinator and we are determined to try and assist Mr. Lincoln in whatever way we are able. I have written Mr. Lincoln requesting more information on his particular situation in order to better assess his needs. I have enclosed a copy of that letter for your reference.

I thank you on behalf of our group for keeping us in mind in the course of your duties at Cherokee Tribal headquarters. Please pass along our greetings and good wishes to Chief Mankiller and let her know that she is in our prayers.

In the meantime, if you should require further information, or would like and update on the "Little Pony" case, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jason R. Terrell Secretary